ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS
PIKE COUNTY PROJECT NO. 55-13-25

Sealed bids for PROJECT NO. 55-13-25 COUNTYWIDE TRAFFIC STRIPING will be received by the
Pike County Commission at the office of the Pike County Engineer located in the Pike County Road
Department, 301 Riverview Drive, Troy, Alabama, until 11:00 A.M., Wednesday, March 19, 2025, and
then at said office publicly opened and read aloud.

The principal items of work include the traffic striping of approximately 46 miles over various county roads
in Pike County. The project consisting of multiple roads will be considered as one project submitted as
one bid that must be completed in forty-five (45) calendar days.

The Information for Bidders, Form of Bid, Form of Contract, Plans, Specifications, and Form of Bid Bond,
Performance and Payment Bond, and other contract documents may be examined at the following
location:
Office of the Pike County Engineer in the
Pike County Road Department
301 Riverview Drive
Troy, Alabama 36079
(334)566-4508

Bid packages may be obtained at said office of the Pike County Engineer.

Bids must be submitted on proposal forms furnished by the Engineer, or copies thereof. All bidders must
be a licensed contractor in the State of Alabama in accordance with provisions of Title 34, Chapter 8, Code
of Alabama, 1975, and must submit satisfactory evidence of license with bid. Bid envelopes not bearing a
Contractor’s License Number will not be opened. The owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids
and to waive any informalities.

This is a locally funded project. The proposed work shall be performed in conformity with the rules and
regulations for roadway construction in the State of Alabama. This project is subject to the contract work
hours and safety standards and its implementing regulations.

No bidder may withdraw his bid within 30 days after the actual date of the opening thereof.

Chad Copeland, Chairman
Pike County Commission

03/03/2025



